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Happy January! 
 

We hope you had a 
restful break! 
Remember there are no 
orders this month. Read 
below for important 
updates from Book 
Trust. 

 

        

We want to hear from you!  
Please complete our short survey to help us better support teachers like you in the 

future. This will take less than 5 minutes to complete. Click the link below to access the 
survey: 

CLICK HERE FOR THE SURVEY 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZLWXFGK


No Orders in January 

 

 

As a reminder, January is not a Book Trust ordering month, which means Book 
Trust will not cover the cost of any orders placed in January. 

If you have questions about the upcoming order windows in February, March, 
and April, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at support@booktrust.org 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

  

 

 

Important Dates: 
Jan: No orders this month 
Jan 15: Book Trust Offices Closed 
Feb 1: Ordering opens  

 

        

 

Don’t Forget About Book Trust 

Resources 

We know the time coming back from a holiday break can be 
busy, but don’t forget to check out the Teacher Resources page 

  

https://booktrust.org/teacher-resources/?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy


for easy-to-use materials - like Avery Labels - that can be used 
to support celebration in your classroom! 

         

Family Letter 

 

Ordering Slips 

 

Scholastic 
ordering 

instructions 

 

Celebration 
slides 

 

        

Connect with us! 
 

                

 
We love seeing your students discover the joy and power of reading! 

Please send photos to communications@booktrust.org 

 
You can also DM your photos or videos to us on Instagram or Facebook.  

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe 

   

 

https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Avery-labels-1.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Family-Letter_FY24-pdf-1.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ordering-slips-1.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Scholastic-Ordering-Instructions_2023.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Scholastic-Ordering-Instructions_2023.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Scholastic-Ordering-Instructions_2023.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Book-Celebration-Slides-1.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Book-Celebration-Slides-1.pdf?utm_source=program_newsletter&utm_medium=mailchimp&utm_campaign=23_24sy
https://booktrust.us14.list-manage.com/profile?u=ecd96a08d1bd104d04ac6a40c&id=7c4dcef29a&e=__test_email__&c=eec2b0f4fd
https://booktrust.us14.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=ecd96a08d1bd104d04ac6a40c&id=7c4dcef29a&e=__test_email__&c=eec2b0f4fd
https://www.instagram.com/booktrustusa/
https://www.facebook.com/booktrustUSA/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/booktrustusa/

